
CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY RAMBLING CLUB 

Lent Term 1997 

This term we will continue to explore the villages and countryside around Cambridge. New ramblcn are welcome at any 
time- there is no need to sign up beforehand and membership costs just 20 p per year. Items to bring are: boots or strong 
shoes, waterproof clothing, money for the train or bus, liquid refreshment and a packed lunch. Sometimes we stop off in a 
village pub for drinks, but do bring a packed lunch anyway. Pub meets continue this term from 9pm on Wednesdays in The 
Anchor. The first meeting will be on Wednesday 22 January, so please come along. If you use email and would like to be 
included on the Rambling Club distn'bution list please send a message to the club email address (see below). This will help 
keep costs down, and keep you informed of events such as Formal Halls. 
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Sunday 26 January Falbourn - Teversham 8 miles Contact: Nick 
A leisurely walk through the fens to the east of Cambridge. Our walk will take us through the villages of Great and Little 
Wilbraham where we shall stop for lunch. We'll then follow the Little Wilbraham river back to Tevcrsham. lfwe have time 
there may be a short extension to return to the village of Fulboum. 
Out 10:30 bus 92 to Fulbourn Return: 16:16 bus from Teversham (arr. 16:37) 
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Thursday 6 February Trinity Formal Hall . . . 
If you would like more information, contact NJ Jones via email or at Pembroke. · 

Contact: Nick 

Sunday 9 February ffilnhrick Circular+ PANCAKES 9 ._miles · Contact: Nicola 
A circular walk taking us from Hardwick through the small villages of Toft, w~ we shall stop for lunch, and Comberton. 
Hopefully there will be pancakes at New Hall after this ramble (contact Elizabeth). ' . 
Out:cll:0S bus 1 to Hardwick Return: lS:48 bus from Hardwick (arr.16:00) 

Sunday 23 February -Around Ashwell . · 8 miles . Contact: Mike . 
From Baldock station this route takes us up to the Icknield Way path which leads to the large and attractive village of Ashwell 
(pub stop I). From tba'e we continue east, before cutting back. to Ashwell and Morden station. 
Out 10:53 train to Baldock · · Return: 15:59 train from Ashwell (arr. 16:26) 

Sunday 2 March Catz Formal HAU + AGM Contact: George 
If you would like a ticket for formal hall please send George Hau at St. Ca~arine's a cheque for £S.00 per person made 
payable to 'CU Rambling Club' ASAP and by Thursday 2_0th February if possible. Give the names of all people requiring 
tickets, and whether they require a vegetarian meal. Dress is smart; gowns must be worn. Details of the menu will be available 
from George a week in advance. The AOM is open to all, not just those who attend the formal hall. It will take place at 9pm 
in the Ramsden room, St Catharine's. It is your chance to get involved in running the club - no experience necessary! More 
details about getting involved are available from Nick. 

Sunday 9 March Bury St. Edmunds 8 miles Contact: Terry 
A walk following the stream in a northwest direction in search of a country pub. After refreshments we head back to the 
station in a south-easterly loop, admiring the countryside on the way. 
Out: 11:lStraintoBurySt.Edmunds Return: 16:01 trainfromBury(arr. 17:01) 

Euter Ramble 
It is hoped a short walking holiday will be arranged during the Easter vacation, staying in Youth Hostels. The destinatio~ and 
dates for this will be decided at the pub meets on Wednesdays in The Anchor (from 9pm), so if you are interested then Pease 
come along then. Otherwise contact Nick by March 1st. 

Meeting places: (Please arrive at least 10 minutes before departure) 
Train: In the main hall of Cambridge Railway Station. 
Bus: At the corner where Drummer Street meets Emmanuel Street (near the public toilets!) 

Club email address: soc-curac-request@lists.cam.ac.uk . 1 
Contacts: Mike Bingham (Selwyn, msb21@hennes), Elizabeth Collins (New Hall, ecl0006@cam. Secretary), Nico a 

"20@hermes Goode (Emmanuel, ndg20@hermes. Treasurer), George Hau (gkth@ast.cam) Nick Jones (Pembroke, nl) · 
President), Terry Warner (tewlO@cus). 

CU Rambling Club is sponsored by 'OPEN AIR' Green Street, Cambridge. 


